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Dear Sir/Madam, 
Further to our recent exchanges of correspondence, I would now like to draw your attention to the 
deliberations of the General Medical Council in respect of my deceased step-father. 
The GMC’s Fitness to Practice Panel announced last week that they had found Mr Cunningham most 
definitely died from the administration of drugs that were both excessive and inappropriate sustained 
at the Gosport War Memorial Hospital whilst under the care of Dr Jane Barton and her nursing staff. 
This confirms the verdict of the coroner’s jury earlier this year and provides yet more evidence to 
bring those responsible to justice. 
Indeed, every charge brought by the GMC was found PROVED except two which relate to the 
quality of Mr Cunningham’s hospital admission assessment which were impossible to determine due 
to a lack of written notes, an issue which in itself that was unacceptable to the FTP Panel. I have 
attached a full review of the GMC’s charges and results for your convenience. 
You are further advised that similar results were obtained from the other cases under consideration. 
I would be grateful if you would suggest an early date to discuss these issues in company with my 
legal representative as soon as possible. 
Kind regards, 

26/08/2009 


